
IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT ABOUT THE MASTER'S DEGREE IN DIRECTION OF CONSERVATION-
RESTORATION PROJECTS 

For the 2023-2024 academic year, no new admissions will be accepted for the master's degree in Direction 
of Conservation-Restoration Projects because of a modification is being considered to update the degree 
program to the new academic requirements, professional and research ones at the field of Conservation-
Restoration. 
For any doubt or query, don’t hesitate to contact the master’s academic address master.cons.rest@ub.edu 
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